

## 2021-2022 KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION BEGINS FEBRUARY 1<sup>ST</sup>

We are excited to welcome our future Bobcats! Kindergarten registration will begin February 1, 2021. Visit <a href="https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/">https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/</a> and follow the Kindergarten registration links. Spanish Dual Language application window will be open March 1, 2021 – March 31, 2021. We look forward to meeting you soon.

Please note that you will need to bring the following information:

- -Your child's birth certificate to verify he or she will be five years old on or before Aug. 31. Birth certificates can be obtained from county officials in the county where your student was born.
- -A certified copy of your child's immunization record that includes a doctor's signature or a clinic's stamp as proof the vaccines were given.
- -Two documents that provide Proof of Residence from the following list:
  - A notarized rental agreement or purchase agreement on a residence
  - Utility bills (telephone, gas, electricity) that list the correct name and address
  - A driver's license and automobile registration
  - An automobile insurance policy
  - A property insurance policy
  - An income tax W-2 form
  - A property tax bill

-Before the first day of school, you will also need to provide your school with a completed Kindergarten Health Assessment Report. The form must be signed by a doctor and include all of the information requested on the form.

## **WELCOME TO UNIONVILLE!**

## Spanish Immersion Information Meeting:

This virtual meeting is only for parents interested in the dual language program.

Tuesday, Feb. 23, 2021 @ 6 PM

Kindergarten Virtual
Orientation:

**TBA** 

Class of 2034

4511 Unionville Rd
Monroe, NC 28110

704-296-3055

Dr. Sharyn VonCannon – Principal

Jessica Conklin – Assistant Principal